
NEWSLETTER 
28th April 2023 

We have had another busy week at Howard Community 
Academy. One of the highlights for me was our singing 
assembly this week. It was a lovely opportunity to 
gather as a school community and sing some new 
songs. It was wonderful to see the real joy and 
enthusiasm on some faces around the hall! 
Excitingly, music opportunities were one of many 
ideas discussed with West Suffolk College this 
week, as we met to discuss potential plans for 
partnership working. Watch this space! 
 
Sadly we have had low numbers sign up for 
some our of after school clubs, which have then 
been cancelled. Please make sure that you sign 
your child up for clubs this term as soon as 
possible, so that we can make a decision about 
whether to run the clubs. You can sign up via the 
school office. 
 
Our new online ordering system for school lunches will be going 
live shortly for week commencing 22nd May. Please ensure that you have signed up to the 
new system to book your child’s lunches in advance as we will not be able to take orders 
on the day. If you need any help with signing up, please contact the school office and we 
will be happy to help. 
 
Lastly, to mark the King’s coronation next week, we are inviting children to wear blue, 

white and red (or school uniform if preferred) on Friday 5th May.             Mrs Weir 

Coming up at Howard…… 

Monday 1st May and Monday 8th May- Bank Holidays 

Tuesday 9th May at 2.30pm– Badger class reading café 

Wednesday 10th May at 2.15pm– Hedgehog reading café and coronation party 

Wednesday 10th May– Owl and Rabbit class trip to Banham Zoo 

A Message From Staff 

 
 

Headteacher Awards I am pleased to announced the following pupils have 

received a Headteacher Award.  Congratulations! 

Danny K Liliana P Suki S 

//////////// Joey B ///////////// 

Headteacher 

Awards 



Howard is fabulous! 

Keep up to date with news about our learning in school, events 

and activities as they happen, and some useful links for activities 

to complete at home, by following us on our social media pages: 

   https://www.facebook.com/HowardCAcademy 

  @HowardAcademy https://twitter.com/

HowardCAcademy 

National Domestic Abuse helpline: 0808 2000 247 

How to Contact Us 

If you need help with advice on how 

to get online, resources to help your child 

learn at home or any other support we are here to help. 

Please speak to a member of staff or phone the school office 

on 01284 766278.  

Class teachers can be contacted via class emails e.g. 

otter@howardprimary.org for Otter class, 

Stars of the Week 
Mrs Schofield for being a listening ear and the 

bagel queen! 
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Looking for a          
good read? 

The Jolly Postman 

Janet and Allan Ahlberg 

The Thirteen Storey Tree-

house 

Andy Griffiths 

The Borrowers 

Mary Norton 

Breakfast Club 

Our breakfast club offers the opportunity to start the 

day well and ensure your child is ready to learn. It is open to all 

and paid places run from 7.45am. If your child is entitled to pupil 

premium funding, they are able to access a 

funded place from 8.15am. All we ask is 

that you book in advance so that we can 

ensure we have the correct staffing 

ratios in place. Book online via My 

Child At School or contact the school 

office for more information. 

Dates for your diary 

9th-13th May– KS2 

SATS 

17th May at 3.30pm– 

Moving Forwards 

Together at Howard 

17th May– Owl class 

assembly 

Attendance 

This week 91.5% of our children attended school. It has 

been lovely to see you all. Do let us know if we can help in 

any way. 

Please note that we are unable to authorise term time 

holidays according to government guidelines and penalty 

fines may apply. 

http://www.facebook.com/HowardCPS

